
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 The Anglican Diocese of Cyprus and the Gulf 
 

is seeking to appoint a skilled and experienced ophthalmologist  
with experience of working in developing countries,  

to serve initially for 3 years as 
 

Medical Director for the Ras Morbat Clinic, Aden, Yemen 
 

If you have the right qualifications and experience  
and you have a strong motivation  

to work alongside a highly committed staff team  
offering eye care for people in need,  

please send an email to  
the Bishop’s PA, Mrs Georgia Katsantonis (georgia@spidernet.com.cy) 

to request a description of the appointment. 
 

Applications by letter, including CV and scanned copy of passport 
should be received by 15th December, 2023. 

 


